
 

 

19 May 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re: Peat Rigg Residential 8th – 10th December 2025 
 
The Kingswood Residential in Year 5 has always a huge success and thoroughly enjoyed by all. 
However, Kingswood went into administration earlier this year and consequently we have had to 
explore other facilities for our Year 5 residential next academic year. 
 
We are happy to share the news with you that next year, the Year 5 children will be given the 
opportunity to go to the Peat Rigg Outdoor Centre, which is situated in a beautiful setting on the 
edge of the North York Moors near Pickering. The activity centre hosts a range of activities such 
as abseiling, archery, beck scrambling, stream crossing, crate climbing and Jacob’s ladder to 
name just a few.  
 
We are visiting the centre from Monday 8th December to Wednesday 10th December 2025 and 
the cost is £180.00 per child. This covers the cost of activities, accommodation, food and travel.  
 
A non-refundable deposit of £40 must be paid no later than 20th June 2025 with the 
remainder to be paid by 31st October 2025. All payments to be made on ParentPay. 
 
You may pay the amount in full or pay in instalments as we recognise this is a significant sum of 
money (see overleaf for suggested instalments). If you require any further information please talk 
to a member of the Year 5 team. 
 
The Year 5 staff are very excited about this residential and we really hope that the children will 
make the most of this opportunity. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Mrs Hunton  
Year 5 Class Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Suggested payments: 

20/5/25 Non-Refundable Deposit £40 

18/7/25 1st payment £50 

30/9/25 2nd payment £50 

31/10/25 3rd payment £40 

Total balance paid  £180.00 

 


